Arkansas Power & Light Company Dockat No. 50-313 3
‘m' Jo D. mi” m. m‘7‘ A
Vice President & Chief Engineer 1
9th & Louisisna Streets
Little Roek, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 2, 1973, identifying
Babeock & Wilcox Report BAW-1402, dated Jamuary 1973, as your
final report comesrning thae incomplets records certifying the
vald uetal used in the fasbrication of the stesm generstors for
your Arkansas Nuclear One Unit 1 faeflity. This report is

eurrently being reviewed, and the results of this review will
be commmicatad to you in the future through our office in L
Atlsata, Ceorgia. 1

Your cooperatiom cencerning this matter is appreciated.

‘ Yours truly, i
-

Original signed by~ i
F. E. Kruesi -
Y. E. Kruesi, Director
Regulatory Operatioms 5
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